SPRINGBOARD TITLE ONE SCHOOLS

SpringBoard funds have been reduced.

& &

The TSA position (SpringBoard Coordinator) has been terminated.

& Administrators need to attend a workshop specifically designed for them in order to
participate in the District’'s SpringBoard contract.

&

SpringBoard workbooks for all students will not be supplied. Each teacher will have a
classroom set of workbooks.

&

There are less funds this year for manipulatives.

WHAT YOU NEED TO DO?

& 80% of math and language arts teachers should be trained in SpringBoard by January
2009 in order to continue to participate in the SpringBoard contract.

& Your school should be implementing SpringBoard using the District’'s guides and maps.

WHAT WILL HAPPEN IF YOU DON'T?

& Your school will not be included in the SpringBoard contract for the 2009-2010 school year.

WHO NEEDS TO KNOW?

& Principals of all SpringBoard Title One Middle Schools.

HOW WILL YOU COMMUNICATE FOLLOW-UP?

& Classroom walkthroughs, meetings, and school visits.

CONTACT

Advanced Academic Programs
Cynthia Park, Director, (754) 322-2870
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